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NOTICE OF ELECTION 
FOR THE STATE PRIMARY ELECTION  

TO BE HELD ON TUESDAY, AUGUST 6, 2024 
CITY OF NEW BUFFALO, MICHIGAN 

BERRIEN COUNTY, MICHIGAN 
 

TO THE QUALIFIED ELECTORS OF THE CITY OF NEW BUFFALO: 

Notice is hereby given that the State Primary will be held in the City of New Buffalo on Tuesday, August 
6, 2024.   

The polls will be open from 7:00 AM to 8:00 PM at the following location: 

• New Buffalo City Hall, 224 W. Buffalo Street, New Buffalo, MI 49117 

For the purpose of nominating the representatives for U.S. Congress, State Representatives, County 
Offices, to elect Precinct Delegates, and County Proposals. 

Full text of the ballot proposal may be obtained at the City of New Buffalo, located at 224 W. Buffalo 
Street, New Buffalo, MI 49117 as well as on the City of New Buffalo website at 
www.cityofnewbuffalo.org Sample ballots may be found at www.mi.gov/vote. 

Absentee ballots are available for all elections; registered voters may contact the local clerk to obtain an 
application for an absent voter ballot.  

To comply with the Help America Vote Act (HAVA), voting instructions will be available in audio format 
and in Braille. Arrangements for obtaining the instructions in these alternative formats can be made by 
contacting the city clerk in advance of the election. Our polling location is accessible for voters with 
disabilities. 

Amy Fidler 
City Clerk 
City of New Buffalo 
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